
I wish to go on record as strongly opposed to SB941. 

 

This bill puts a burden on Oregon's approximately 40% of gun ownership households because it 

does not focus on the purchase of the firearm but the transfer of the firearm. 

 

Therefore,  it treats firearms like a controlled substance for every legal Oregon citizen. 

 

Please vote no on any expansion of background checks. 

 


